
 
 

 

PIBCI ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
7:30PM -  WEDNESDAY 4th NOVEMBER 2015  

 

Upstairs at 3CR – 21 Smith St Fitzroy  (Note: Use the side entrance/front door locked) 
 

Under the current Constitutional arrangements, the group’s day to day activities are run by an 

interim executive until the first Annual General Meeting, which is held after PIBCI is registered as a 

politic party. 

 

The current interim executive consists of PIBCI’s Foundation Members: 

 

 Gillian Collins 

 Fea Geb 

 Julie Jones 

 William Nagy 

 Alina McDonald 

 Bruce McDonald 

 Richard Tate 

 Joseph Toscano  

 

The first PIBCI AGM will give members the opportunity to find out what is happening, current 

strategies and plans for the future.  It will also be an opportunity for the interim executive to be 

expanded to include members who were not part of the foundation group, who are now playing a 

prominent role in the expansion of PIBCI. 

 

Whether you can or cannot attend the AGM, I encourage you to send in suggestions for the 

Agenda via email pibci.info@gmail.com (our temporary email address due to technical difficulties, 

to be resolved ASAP) or by writing to PO Box 20 Parkville VIC 3052. 

 

Currently we have reached the half way mark in our Membership Drive and expect at this rate of 

expansion to be in a position to apply for registration as a Federal political party in February/March 

2016. 

 

All the best, 

 

 

Dr. Joseph Toscano / National Convenor Public Interests Before Corporate Interests 

 

Non-Members are welcome to come as observers at the AGM.  Non-Members do not have voting rights. 
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